
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer  

 

Date: December 22, 2016 

 

Re: Action Item 

       January 25, 2017 Board Meeting        

 

 

Requesting Board approval for Rowan students to do Field Placement at the High School on 

March 23, 2017 and March 30, 2017. 

 

Student   Teacher   Subject 

Marshall Muldoon  Herb Neilio   HPE 

Nicholas Neville  Herb Neilio   HPE 

Erica Onofrio   Herb Neilio   HPE 

Justin Pajic   Herb Neilio   HPE 

Stephanie Polo  Herb Neilio   HPE 
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